
P.O.   Box  471  Cooper  Station
New  York,   N.Y.   10003

July  12,   1974

TO  ALL   FACTION   COORDINATORS

Dear  Comrades,

At  a  national  meeting  of  the  YSA  Majority  Faction  held  in
New  York  City  on  July  5,   1974,   we  decided  to  maintain  the  faction
at  least  until  the  Oberlin  educational  conference.     This  will
allow  us  time  to  evaluate  the  split  of  the  Internationalist
Tendency  party.     At  Oberlin,   we  will  decide  whether  or  not  the
f action  should  continue  to  exist.

Thus  it  is  very  important  that  local  factions  continue  to
regularly  collect  and  send  in  faction  dues.    Then  we  formed  the
faction,  we  pointed  out  that  it  would  have  to  be  self-financing
--that  is,   each  member  would  have  to  make  regular  financial
contributions.    We  need  these  funds  to  pay  for  faction  mailings
and  the  special  June  faction  tours.

We  have  suggested  that  faction  members  contribute  S.50  a
week.     In  June,   we  received  S159  in  dues,   but  a  number  of  areas
have  not  yet  sent  in  their  June  pledges.     In  addition,  it  is
important  that  faction  contributions  for  July  and  August  should
be  collected  and  sent  in  ag.quickly  as  possible.    Currently  the
Majority  Faction  has  debts  of  over  Sl,300.00,   and  tw-a  must  make
every  effort  to  liquidate  these  debts  in  the  immediate  future.

To  facilitate  the  collection  of  faction  dues,  it  would  be
valuable  if  faction  coordinators  and  treasurers:     I)  urge  all
Faction  Members  to  contribute  a  weekly  pledge   (S.50  per  week
or  more  if  possible);     2)   collect  and  send  in  dues  each  week:
and  3)     inform  the  faction  center  of  the  area's  total  faction
pledge  and  the  individual  amounts.

Comradely,

iJ\¢,,",Lu,i"a-)
Malik  Miah
Faction  Coordinator


